
Hello there,
 
I totally oppose any move by government to introduce ‘Ag Gag’ legislation. The need for
 crimes of cruelty against animals to be reported and prosecuted is obvious to all decent
 Australians and there is simply no justification for wanting to introduce laws that may
 result in any one guilty of cruelty being let off for insufficient evidence. Those who devote
 their time and in some cases safety, jobs and incomes to defend the interests of animals,
 deserve reward and respect not punishment. Never blame the messenger and always
 prosecute the guilty.
 
Thank you,
 
Kind regards,
 
Alison Noble
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